
From: OPLC: Pharmacy Compliance
To: Horne, Christine
Cc: Shauna T. Armiento
Subject: FW: PIC Extenaion Request Rite Aid 4961
Date: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 9:32:16 AM

Chris,
Please see request for PIC extension below.
Shauna is CC’ed on this email for future communication.
Thank you,
Kaitlyn
 

From: Shauna T. Armiento <Shauna.T.Armiento@riteaid.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 8:40 AM
To: OPLC: Pharmacy Compliance <pharmacy.compliance@oplc.nh.gov>
Cc: Kelley R. Portner <Kelley.R.Portner@riteaid.com>; Margherita R. Cardello
<Margherita.R.Cardello@riteaid.com>
Subject: PIC Extenaion Request Rite Aid 4961
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Good Morning,

I am writing you to notify you that we will require an extension for a PIC Change at Rite Aid #4961,
Pelham, NH. Our current PIC disassociated and we do not have an immediate replacement. SHe
disassociated 09/19 so we’d like an extension to 11/19 to fill this position (60 days) with the right
candidate. Thank you and please let me know any additional information you need.
 
Shauna Armiento 
RPL Rite Aid 
 
 
Get Outlook for iOS
 

DISCLAIMER
This e-mail, including attachments, may include confidential, proprietary privileged and/or private information, and may be used only by
the person or entity to which it is addressed. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient or intended recipient’s authorized
agent, the reader is hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is prohibited. If you have received this e-
mail in error, please notify the sender by replying to this message and delete this e-mail and all attachments immediately..
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